
MUSIC DIRECTOR 

LUTTERWORTH & DISTRICT CHORAL SOCIETY 

Reg. Charity 1048089 

 

Are you an enthusiastic and inspiring Music Director looking to lead a vibrant, mixed voice, non-auditioned 

choir? We are looking for someone with professional musical flair, strong leadership skills and a warm 

inclusive approach, to help us continue our musical journey. 

 

About us:  

We are a friendly and welcoming choir of some 60 members, who enjoy singing together, learning new 

music and performing in South Leicestershire. We rehearse weekly and learn and perform a diverse 

repertoire ranging from classical and contemporary choral works to popular and world music. 

 

What we are looking for:  

- A professional musician with experience of leading choirs or vocal ensembles 

- Strong musicianship and piano skills 

- The ability to vocally coach and inspire singers of varying skill levels 

- Excellent communication and organisational skills (e.g. with resident accompanist) 

- A commitment to creating an enjoyable and inclusive rehearsal environment. 

 

Responsibilities: 

- Planning and leading weekly rehearsals 

- Selecting repertoire in collaboration with the committee 

- Preparing the Choir for 3 regular concerts per year and other community events 

- Occasionally sourcing and working with guest musicians or accompanists. 

 

Details: 

- Weekly rehearsals - Mondays 7.30-9.30pm 

- Location - Lutterworth Methodist Church, Bitteswell Road, Lutterworth, LE17 4EL 

- Start Date - 12th January 2026 

- Remuneration - negotiable based on experience 

- For more information about our choir, see our website and Facebook page. 

 

Interested? 

We would love to hear from you. Please send your CV and a brief covering letter outlining your experience 

and vision for the role to David Mitchell, Chair, LDCS, 38 Hill View Drive, Cosby, Leicester, LE9 1US. The 

closing date for applications is 1st August with interviews anticipated for w/b 11th August and auditions 

early September. 

 

Join us and help continue to bring the joy of singing to our community! 

 

 


